
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
Invites you to a meeting regarding

Former Nike C-47 Site
Proposed Plan

6:00 p.m. Wednesday, January 30, 2019
Portage Public Library - Meeting Room A

2665 Irving Street
Portage, Indiana 46368

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers will hold a
public meeting on the remedial alternatives pro-
posed plan for the former Nike C-47 Site. The
proposed plan is available for review at the
South Haven Public Library, 403 West 700
North in Valparaiso, IN. The public has until
February 14, 2019 to submit comments on the
proposed plan. For more information, contact
Corey Knox, USACE Technical Manager, at
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Room 921, 600
Martin Luther King Jr. Place, Louisville, Ken-
tucky 40201, Corey.S.Knox@usace.army.mil.
1/14, 1/21, 1/28/19 - hspaxlp


